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Mr Neil Flint

Charlesworth VC Primary School
Long Lane

Charlesworth

Glossop, SK13 5ET

Dear Staff, Pupils and Governors,
I have read the report of your recent SIAMS inspection and I am writing to congratulate you on
such an encouraging outcome. Iknow how-hard you have worked to demonstrate your

identity as a Church School, and to develop as a truly Christian community of learning and
loving.

Thank you for takiﬁg your Christian character seriously and for all the creative and
compassionate ways you express that.

I wish you well as you continue your work. I pray that all who are part of your community will
know they are loved and are able to flourish as God intended.

With all good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Chair of Derby Diocesan Board of Education
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